
DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

Office of Family, Faith Formation, and Young People 
   2110 Broadway               Sacramento, CA 95818-2541             (916) 733-0123              Fax (916) 733-0195 

 
 
 

February 03, 2025 

 

 

Dear Youth Ministry Coordinators, 

 

Thank you to all the youth ministry leaders, volunteers, parents, and youth leaders who joined us 

at our ministry conference Epistrepho 2025. Over 50 participants gathered to learn more about 

the new framework for Ministry with Young People – Listen, Teach, Send. The fellowship was 

great and the conversations were fruitful.  

 

Just a friendly reminder that our Fired Up Confirmation Conferences are coming up fast in 

three weeks! Please make sure to register your Confirmation group if you haven’t already. For 

more info and to register, please visit www.confirmationconference.com.  

 

Lastly, please save the date for our annual Youth On A Mission (YOAM) happening this 

summer from July 21-24, 2025 (Monday thru Thursday) in Sacramento. YOAM is a leadership-

focused for high school youth leaders who are nominated by their parish leadership to 

participate. More info to come soon.  

 

Let us continue to be pilgrims of HOPE in this Jubilee Year!  

 

Blessings, 

 

 

Steve Do 

Coordinator 

Youth Ministry & Digital Engagement 

(916) 733-0151 | sdo@scd.org | www.scd.org 
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